


From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

From: Audrey Growcott 
Sent: December 16, 2022 10:14 AM
To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Calendar Feedback

CAUTION: External Message

Thanks for the insight and ability to give feedback on the calendars.  I’m curious why Truth and
Reconciliation day is not recognized on these calendars as it is a federally recognized statutory
holiday as of 2021.

Thanks
Audrey
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From:
To:
Subject: FW: Community engagement re: school calendars for the next 3 school years.
Date: January 24, 2023 8:45:05 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tavia Cowie
Sent: December 15, 2022 8:56 AM
To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Community engagement re: school calendars for the next 3 school years.

Hello,

I was wondering why the February professional days are not grouped with the family day holiday. (Ie: Feb 15 & 16
in 2023-24; Feb 13 & 14 in 2024-25; Feb 12 & 13 in 2025-26). I feel that it would benefit families rather then
having two very short weeks so close together.

Also, in the 2023-24 draft the final curriculum implementation day is dated April 27 within the written dates,
however it is blocked off on June 27th on number calendar.

Thank you for your consideration on these changes.

Sincerely,

Tavia Cowie, BA, RMT
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From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

From: Maryah McKibbon
Sent: December 15, 2022 10:56 AM
To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Community Engagement 3 Year Calendar

Good morning,

I notice that for the next 3 years the district is continuing to offer the administrative day on the last
day of June rather than the first day of September. Learning leaders at NDSS discussed how
beneficial it would be for new and returning staff to have an administrative day as the first day back
in September. A day to allow for staff to be back in the building and set up plans, as a school team
for grade 8s, and to get new staff oriented with all the various expectations and procedures specific
to each school site. I would propose that before this calendar is finalized that this topic be discussed
at a PVP meeting and a recommendation brought forward from administrators. My understanding
for our own administration team is that this idea has been floated in the past and the NDSS team
feels it a worthwhile discussion.

Cheers,
Maryah
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From:
To:
Subject: FW: Administrative Day suggestion 34
Date: January 24, 2023 10:37:14 AM

From: Nick Janzen
Sent: December 15, 2022 12:09 PM
To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Administrative Day suggestion

My suggestion is to change the administrative day planned for the end of June to September. The
move would allow for new teachers to be better oriented to the building and expectations. Chances
for departments to orient themselves, and to plan a robust welcome for grade 8s could also be
tackled. This year, as with many previous, the time was not enough before students were in the
building and questions about homerooms, locks, parking, sunshine fund etc. abounded.

Nick Janzen
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